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Conduct Second Public Hearing for Proposed Full-Purpose Annexation of Approximately 3.805 Acres of Land in Tarrant
County, Located in South of McPherson Boulevard and north of Stewart Feltz Road, in the Far Southwest planning sector

(PUBLIC HEARING -  a.  Report of City Staff:  Mary Elliott, Development Services Department;  b.  Public Comment;  c.
Close Public Hearing)

File #: 21-1648, Version: 1

City of Fort Worth Printed on 6/12/2023Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

